

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR I 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

www.herefordcs.com

23rd June 2017

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 29th June it is our induction afternoon for the new academic year. The children in Nursery, Reception, Year I and Year 2 will 'move up' a year and spend the afternoon with their future teacher in their classroom. Children who are joining us in September are also invited to attend so that it provides an opportunity for children to get to know new classmates and their new teacher, whilst familiarising them with their new environment and helping all of the children to prepare for the year ahead. As it is our induction afternoon, Year 2 will not be swimming this week.

For the new academic year there will be two Reception classes, one Year 1 class, one Year 2 class and two Year 3 classes. The staffing arrangements will be:

Year Group	Class teacher	Class teacher
Reception	Mrs Goode & Mrs Quinn	Mrs Moon & Mrs Quinn
Year I	Mrs Copley-May & Miss Deakins	
Year 2	Mrs Lord	
Year 3	Mrs Matthews	Mr Wilkinson

At the end of the day (3.30pm) the children in our current Nursery and Reception will need to be collected from their new Reception or Year I classroom, whilst our current Year I will need to be collected from the present IB classroom. In September, Year 2 will be based in the Year 2 classrooms as during the summer holidays these rooms are going to be reconfigured.

For the children currently in Year 2, pick up is slightly different as at the end of their day (3.35pm), they will be brought to the front of Number 28, Castle Street ready for collection just as they will when they move into Year 3 in September. After school clubs will still take place on this day, so for children attending these, collection will be as normal.

I would also like to take the opportunity to remind everyone about our Junior Showcase Morning, which is on Saturday Ist July from 10am until noon. It is a good opportunity to see your child's new classroom and meet their prospective teacher. All Pre-Prep children will be singing during the morning and will need to be in school uniform (caps and hats are not required).

Yours sincerely,

Liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep